

LEVEL 2.1

UNIT 9.1 CLOTHES AND FASHION

VOCABULARY

1. Choose the right word(s) to complete the sentences.

1. Why don't you wear your new *boots* / *jumper* / *sunglasses*? It's wet today.
2. I want to buy a new *suit* / *swimming costume* / *scarf* so I can swim when we get to the beach.
3. These aren't my *socks* / *sunglasses* / *swimming shorts*. My feet are big.
4. I like your *gloves* / *socks* / *scarf*. Is it made of wool?
5. It's very hot in the summer here. We don't wear a *jumper* / a *tie* / a *swimming costume* at all.
6. When you go for an interview, it's a good idea to wear a *cap* / *scarf* / *suit*.
7. It's cold outside. Take your *gloves* / *shoes* / *tie*.
8. He played baseball yesterday and used his new *cap* / *socks* / *swimming costume*.

2. Complete the conversations with the words from the list. Each word can be used twice.

leather	cotton	plastic	wool
---------	--------	---------	------

1. A: Have you seen my new shoes?
B: They're lovely. Are they made of _____ or plastic?
2. A: What do you usually wear in the winter?
B: It's very cold in the winter here. I usually wear a jumper made of _____.
3. A: My uncle has a motorcycle.
B: Cool! Does he wear a jacket made of _____?
4. A: Wow, that hat looks great! What's it made of?
B: It's made of knives and forks from a picnic. It's made of _____.
5. A: Do you usually wear socks made of _____?
B: Yes, I do. But in the winter I wear socks made of wool.
6. A: I'm looking for a new shirt made of _____ for the summer.
B: Really? What colour?
7. A: I really like your shoes. Were they expensive?
B: No, they were cheap. They are made of _____.
8. A: Do you often wear jumpers made of _____?
B: No, never. They make me feel hot.

GRAMMAR

3. Choose the right word to complete the sentences.

1. I love listening to music. *My / Your / His* favourite singer is Adele.
2. One of my aunts lives in California. *Her / Hers / She* name is Sara.
3. Is this *her / she / hers* swimming costume?
4. I bought a new pair because *my / mine / me* jeans are old.
5. This isn't my parents' car. *Their / Theirs / They* car is white.
6. These pencil cases are Juan and Marco's. Where are *their / his / our* pencil cases?
7. Look at that bird. I think it's hungry. Where's *its / they / their* food?
8. I really like *your / yours / my* socks Juana. Were they a present?

4. Complete the conversation with the correct pronouns.

- A: Let's take ¹_____ clothes in. I think they're dry now.
B: OK. Can I help you?
A: Great. Thanks.
B: Are these socks ²_____
A: No, they aren't. They're Maria's.
B: And these jumpers. Are they ³_____ too?
A: No, they're Marta and Blanca's.
B: What about these swimming shorts ? Are they ⁴_____ too?
A: Yes, they are. And this light green baseball cap?
B: That's ⁵_____. Thanks.
A: And this blue shirt?
B: It's ⁶_____, isn't it? You've got a blue shirt.
A: Oh yes, it's ⁷_____! Thanks. And what about this black baseball cap?
B: David was looking for his cap yesterday. I think it's ⁸_____.

READING

Part 3. Questions 14-18.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Starting at the age of 14, my cousin Laura Dekker went on a journey to sail on her own around the world. She had the help of her parents but all other people in her country did everything they could to stop her. However, Laura completed her journey when she was 16 years old, which made her the youngest person to ever sail around the world on her own.

Laura was born on September 20th, in 1995, in New Zealand, during a 7-year sailing trip by her parents. As a family, they travelled for another 5 years before returning to Holland. At the age of 10 she bought her first boat from money that she earned by doing all kinds of different jobs. She sailed this boat alone around Holland and the North Sea. In May 2009 she sailed alone across England, a trip that made her want to sail around the world. That was her biggest dream.

In 2009, she started to prepare for this trip. After many difficulties, because everybody in her country thought she was too young for something like that, she completed her trip around the world on her boat, Guppy, on January 21st in 2012. After finishing her world trip, Laura kept on sailing. She now lives on her boat, Guppy, at a small place by the sea, in New Zealand, together with her husband Daniel.

14. Laura went on her long journey

- A. with her parents. B. by herself. C. with her husband.

15. What does the writer say was special about Laura's age?

- A. No one younger than her has done what she did.
B. She is the oldest person to sail round the world.
C. She was the youngest person to sail to New Zealand.

16. To pay for her first boat she

- A. saved up money for 5 years.
B. asked her parents for the money.
C. went to work.

17. Who said she wasn't old enough to go sailing?

- A. her parents B. people in her country C. her husband

18. What is the best title for the article?

- A. An amazing teenager B. How to sail a boat C. A wonderful sailing holiday

Part 4. Questions 19-24.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Football players

Many boys want to be football players because they see famous players on TV and want to be like them. These players often (19) _____ a lot of money and seem to have fun. It is not such an easy life, however. If you want to be a famous player, you need to train for many (20) _____ every day, in good and bad weather. It is also difficult to stay close to family because you have to travel all the time. What is (21) _____, a football player's career is very short. Most football players do not work after the age of 35. This is why they need to make a lot of money when they are still (22) _____. Very few football players actually become famous. There are many who do well in the sport, but never well (23) _____ to make a lot of money. However, this does not (24) _____ many young boys wanting to become a famous football player!

- | | | | |
|-----|------------|----------|-----------|
| 19. | A. lend | B. win | C. earn |
| 20. | A. times | B. hours | C. months |
| 21. | A. further | B. less | C. worse |
| 22. | A. new | B. young | C. old |
| 23. | A. enough | B. quite | C. too |
| 24. | A. end | B. stop | C. finish |

Part 5. Questions 25-30

For each question, write the correct answer. Write ONE word for each gap.

From: Kate

To: Magda

Hi Magda!

I've (0) just moved into my new apartment in town and I'm going to have a nice party this Saturday.

Would you and Pete like to (25) _____ to my party?

We will have a barbecue in the small garden (26) _____ it doesn't rain. I've (27) _____ a great view of the town from this garden!

I'll ask my mum to help get the party ready, as I have to go to school almost (28) _____ day. My mum loves cooking, so (29) _____ won't mind.
Let me know what you think. My house is just a five-minute walk away (30) _____ the train station.
Love,
Kate

LISTENING

Part 3. Questions 11-15.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear Alan talking to his mum about a new teacher at school.

11 What did Alan's mum think about his old teacher?

- A Not many students liked him.
- B He didn't do his job well.
- C He helped Alan to improve his grades.

12 What is Alan's problem now?

- A He doesn't understand his teacher.
- B The maths is too difficult this term.
- C His teacher isn't very nice.

13 Alan's mum is surprised that

- A his teacher explains things so badly.
- B no-one has spoken to his teacher.
- C his teacher speaks too slow.

14 Who does Alan's mum want to speak to?

- A the headteacher
- B the maths teacher
- C the other students

15 Alan thinks

- A they should wait for about two weeks.
- B his mum's idea is a very good one.
- C his mum should never talk to the headteacher.

Part 4. Questions 16-20.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

16 You will hear a mum talking to her son.

Where were they a few minutes ago?

A at school

B at home

C at a supermarket

17 You will hear two friends talking.

Why is the boy going to Bob's house?

A to find his football kit

B to play computer games

C to study

18 You will hear a husband and wife talking.

Why doesn't the woman want the ring?

A It's very cheap.

B She thinks she'll lose it.

C She likes necklaces better.

19 You will hear a girl talking about her plans for the next month.

Why can't she go to the school party?

A She will be in Paris that day.

B She has an early flight the next morning.

C She has to get up early the next day.

20 You will hear two neighbours talking.

Why are they upset?

A They have got the wrong letters.

B The post office lost their letters.

C No other neighbour has the same problem.

[Turn to the next page...](#)

Part 5. Questions 21-25.

For each question, choose the correct answer. You will hear Maggie talking to Bill about a Show and Tell class. What things will each student bring to the class?

Example

0 Bill

G

Students		Things	
21. Maggie	☐	A	comic book
22. Ann	☐	B	printer
23. Jane	☐	C	diary
24. Tania	☐	D	gloves
25. Ian	☐	E	record album
		F	dinosaur egg
		G	camera
		H	newspaper